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‘ ' Office of the County Purchasing Agent
January 30, 2009 - v 9h9

C & W Electric Supply
1251 Industrial
Plano, TX 75074

RE: SUPPLIES: ELECTRICAL PARTS AND MATERIALS
IFB No. 06095-06

Dear Mr. Wilson,

In light of the recent and substantial economic changes and a 1.0% reduction in the CPI in
October alone, Collin County requests your review and subsequent price reduction per Section
4.6 Price Reduction, of your contract terms and conditians.

Collin County is aware and acknowledges the cost(s) of doing business and, as a result recently
awarded your company a price increase per Section 4.7 Price Re-determination. The increase was
approved based on the then rising costs of fuel and energy, which have since fallen to all time
lows with no subsequent. improvement in the near future.

Collin County’s intention is to cultivate a positive relationship with our vendors while
maintaining good stewardship of our tax payers. Therefore, this price reduction request is in the
best interest of the taxpayer and will deter the possibility of requiring a re-solicitation.

Please provide your written response to:

Collin County Purchasing Department
(Attention: Rachael Warren)

200 S. McDonald Street Ste #230
McKinney, TX 75069

Collin County thanks you for your interest in doing business and respectfully requests your

immediate response to this matter.
Sincerely,
Frank Y®¥arbo ,

Collin County Purchasing Agent

Cc: contract file
attachments
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